
CITY OF AITKIN

NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING

ACCEPT COMMENTS 

ON THE WASTEWATER 

TREATMENT FACILITY PLAN

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 
the Aitkin City Council will meet on 
Monday, April 20, 2020 starting at 
6:00 p.m. at the Aitkin Public Li-
brary – 110 First Ave NE, Aitkin. 
The City of Aitkin will hold a public 
hearing to accept comments on the 
Wastewater Treatment Facility Plan. 
The Facility Plan addresses capital 
improvements for replacement and 
rehabilitation of wastewater treat-
ment facility operated by the Aitkin 
Public Utilities for wastewater gen-
erated withing the City of Aitkin.

Individuals who wish to com-
ment are encouraged to attend 
this meeting. If you are unable to 
attend, please submit written com-
ments to Phil Martin, P.E., Bolton 
& Menk, 7656 Design Road, Suite 
200, Baxter, MN 56425. Fax: 218-
825-0685. E-mail: Phillip.Martin@
bolton-menk.com. Comments to 
be heard at the hearing must be re-
ceived no later than April 20, 2020. 
A 30-day comment period will be 
provided following the public hear-
ing as well.
Jennifer Thompson
Deputy Clerk
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